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 9 September 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 10 Information Evening  
 
I write to give details of the Information Evening for parents/carers of Year 10 students that 
will be held in the school hall at 6:30pm on Monday 16th September. The information session 
is designed to help you to support your child through his/her GCSE studies and to give you 
key information about how we monitor academic progress.  
 
We anticipate that the session will last around 60 minutes and there will be a number of senior 
staff available afterwards to answer general questions.  
 
The presentations on the evening will cover:  
 

 An overview of the Year 10 and Year 11 curriculum with details of key exam dates and 
information on the new 9-1 grading system  

 

 An explanation of the target setting, monitoring and intervention process  
 
You will also have an opportunity to meet Mr Lewis, the school’s new Headteacher. 
 
I hope that you are able to attend and that you find the session both useful and informative. 
Please note that students should not attend the Information Evening. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

T. Johnson  

Deputy Headteacher 

(Curriculum and Achievement) 
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